
Matthew DiMaggio - Submission Opposing the Rocky Hill Coal Project - SSD5156 

  

To whom it may concern, 

I oppose the Rocky Hill Coal Mine Project. 

I think mining in this area is not needed and is a detriment to the local and greater area. 

I have not made a reportable political donation. 

Yours sincerely, James Castles Western Australia 6722, Australia 

From:    James Castles <teotwauki@gmail.com>
To:    <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    10/18/2013 6:41 PM
Subject:   Submission Opposing the Rocky Hill Coal Project - SSD5156
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